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Dear Applicant

Post of Headteacher

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at Crook Primary School.

Governors anticipate that a shortlist of candidates will be drawn up on Wednesday 20 November 2024 in order to enable interviews for the post to take place w/c 9 December 2024.

It is anticipated that the successful candidate will take up post at the start of the Summer Term 2025. 

Visits to the school are encouraged. Please contact the school office to make an appointment.

Further information about the school is available on our website.

Completed application forms should be returned to EDGS.Administration@durham.gov.uk. no later than midnight on Monday 4 November 2024. 

I wish you well should you decide to proceed with your application and look forward to meeting you.

Yours faithfully

J Gent 

Mrs J Gent
Chair of Governors
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